
 
 

“The Home Depot is offering preferred pricing for Montgomery County Public School (MCPS) 

staff. In order to take advantage of preferred pricing in-store, please enter the Proxtra phone 

number (240) 740-7600 at checkout to take advantage of system-generated discounts based 

on the categories purchased by MCPS. 

 

For large requests, please reach out to our representatives, Daniela Fairell and Harold Morgan 

at ProGovtTeam@homedepot.com and Harold_D_Morgan@homedepot.com and they can 

quote the best pricing through volume pricing discounts. Please make sure to include the 

words PERSONAL PURCHASE in the subject line. 

 
 

MCPS discounts fluctuate depending on which items the district is purchasing at a given time. 

All items are not discounted. Some items may have no discount and some items may have as low 

as 3% discount. Your quote will reflect the current pricing. 

Please remember that you will need to pay sales tax for any personal purchases. 

The Division of Procurement cannot provide support for personal purchases.  


